
  

 

ONEIDA COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 
 

 

 

 

    

   

Grady M. Hartman 

Sheriff 

Daniel L. Hess 

Chief Deputy 

2000 East Winnebago Street 

Rhinelander, WI. 54501 
Telephone: (715) 361-5100 

Fax: (715) 361-5112 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

 

For Immediate Release-May 9, 2018 

 

 

The Oneida County Sheriff's Office will be conducting an active shooter training drill at the 

Oneida County Courthouse on May 12, 2018 and May 19, 2018.  Various law enforcement 
agencies from within and around Oneida County will be taking part in this training.  The intent 

of this training is to better prepare law enforcement, Oneida County EMS and county employees 

on what to do if there is an active shooter event at the Oneida County Courthouse.  The 

courthouse will be closed to the public during this time.   
 

On May 12, 2018 at 12:00 PM, the media is invited to come to the Oneida County Courthouse by 

Door #1 to obtain information about the training.  For further information, please contact Sgt. 

Brad Fogerty at the Oneida County Sheriff’s Office at 715-361-5201 or email him at 
bfogerty@co.oneida.wi.us. 
 


